Maksim Iavich

IPCB - Politécnico de Castelo Branco, Portugal

During the week of June 12-16, I visited the Polytechnic University of Castelo Branco, Portugal. During the visit, I gave lectures on cryptography. I met the vice president of the university and representatives of the international relations department. Meetings were also held with representatives of the Department of Computer Sciences and professors of cyber security. We discussed the prospects of future cooperation between the Polytechnic University of Castel Branco and the Cyber Security Center of the Caucasus University. In the end, the visit turned out to be fruitful and interesting.